
CITY ATTORNEY’S OFFICE 

 

It’s real. 

 

MEMORANDUM 

To:  Mayor and City Council 

From: Andy Quittner, City Attorney 

Date:  June 4, 2020 

Subject: Election Contract for November 3, 2020 General and Special 

Election 

The Resolution for consideration is to approve a contract with Guadalupe County for 

election services needed to conduct the November 3, 2020, General and Special 

Election, including early voting.  The contract and estimated costs may be amended 

somewhat to include an expanded early voting.  That issue is still being worked out 

between the Governor and the Secretary of State. 

 As has been the case in the past, this Contract anticipates that other entities will share 

in the election and its related expenses.   With the advent of election centers – all 

entities share in all the costs.  Seguin Citizens can vote, even for a single district 

candidate, anywhere in the County, making it easier to cast one’s ballot.  This will hold 

true both for early voting and on election day. 

 

 


